
Whitehall District Schools stands against racism and the distressing acts of violence and 
disrespect inflicted upon Black people. Whitehall District Schools is committed to active 
planning, purposeful conversations, and specific actions to address racial injustice.​ We support 
human kindness and want a better world for all of our students and families.  
 
Together we must help our students understand that each of them are valued and important at 
home, in school, and in our community. Black lives, voices, contributions, and achievements 
matter and give us hope for a better tomorrow. 
 


